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Mr. Charles MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Certificates of Compliance.

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

With regard to your letter of June 6,1979, General Atomic Company (CAC)
does not plan to request renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 5455. In

parallel with the determination in regard to the subject package, we have
also determined there is no need for GAC to continue the licensing of the
following:

UNC-1352 (COC-6300) miC-2600 (CCC-5086)
miC-1484 (C0C-4949) mic-2700 (CCC-5663)
UNC-1634 (C0C-5274) m:C-2900 (C0C-5667)
miC-2500 (C0C-5641) mic-2901 (C0C-6294)

Accordingly, you may wish to advise others who cay be registered as users
that license renewal must be assumed by them.

Very truly yours,

[ t M AvW
Willia = R. Howry
Licensing Ad=inistrator
Nuclear Materials Control Division
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